
OPENING ON THE ADDISON CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION 

  

The Addison Board of Education has received and acknowledged that Board member John 

Stierly III has submitted his resignation from the Board for personal reasons effective August 15, 

2023.  As a result of this resignation, the Addison Board of Education will be accepting 

expressions of interest from individuals to serve on the Board. The successful applicant will be 

appointed by the Board to serve until the next general election on May 21, 2024.  To be eligible 

for the Board vacancy, an applicant:  

• Must be able to read and write; 
• Must be a qualified voter of the district; that is, a citizen of the United States, at least 18 

years of age or older, and not adjudged to be an incompetent; 
• Must be and have been a resident of the school district for at least one year prior to 

election; 
• May not have been removed from any school district office within the preceding year;  
• May not reside with another member of the same school board as a member of the same 

family;  
• May not be a current employee of the school district, and 
• May not simultaneously hold another incompatible public office. 

Applicants should submit a letter of interest and any other information which should highlight 

the skills you will bring to the board, students, staff, and the school district to Kristie 

Mather/District Clerk at 7 Cleveland Dr., Suite 101, Addison, NY 14801 or 

krmather@addisoncsd.org by October 1, 2023.  The letter of interest should explain the reasons 

for the applicant’s interest in being a member of the Addison Board of Education and other 

information that supports their candidacy. 

  

Candidate opportunity to speak during the public forum session at an upcoming Board meeting  - 

date to be determined. 

 

Tentative appointment date will be based upon Board of Education approval. 

  

For more information contact the District Clerk, Kristie Mather at 607-359-2244 
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